
 

 

Save the Date 

9th February – Family Games Night 

23rd March – Easter Event 

Tbc, March – Book Sale   

Bag2School 

Thank you so much 
for your donaƟons 
they raised £103.50! 

The Priory Primary 
PTA NewsleƩer 

Family Games Night 

We currently have 4 tables leŌ for 
our first Family Games Night, come 
on down it’s going to be so much 
fun.  If you don’t have a team but 
would like to come along let us 
know. 

26th January 2024 

Watch this space - School Allotment 

On Thursday Ewhurst Park kindly donated us the 
Ɵme of one of their Growers, Helen.  With Helen’s 
help we have come up with a plan for a wonderful 
space that the children can use and help maintain.  
To do this we will need your support so please keep 
an eye out for further details on how you can help 
us achieve our vision  সহ঺঻ 


